
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2.5-Year-Old Program (MW) 

Greenwich Nursery School News 
 
I am so excited to get started with you! We will take it nice and slow. Before you know it, 
these boys and girls will be preschool pros! If you or your child is nervous, see Mrs. Andersen 
for some helpful hints on making drop-offs a little easier.  
 
We will have a Valentine’s Day celebration during class. There is a sign-up sheet on the 
whiteboard where I write morning messages each day (where Mrs. Andersen greets you 
with the iPad). When choosing Valentines for classmates, please make sure there is nothing 
edible attached. Little stickers or toys are fine, but we cannot pass out candy or other treats 
that way. Also, please do not label them with names. This will make passing them out a lot 
easier for toddlers.  
 
If you ever have any questions, please reach out to me through Brightwheel. I will respond 
as soon as possible. Get ready for some great pictures through there of your child, too. I 
love that you will be able to see what we did all morning.  
 
 
Daily Reminders 

• Please make sure there is a baggie with a spare change of clothes/diapers/shoes in 
your child’s cubby at all times. 

• Please have your child use the bathroom and wash hands each day before school. 
• Please pack a small snack/drink for your child every day except for labeled birthday 

days. We are a nut-free school 
 

Happy Learning! 
Mrs. Mariani & Mrs. Butler 
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